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End of Maintenance Service for  
Flash Light Controller [VTVFCV-1248-00] 

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

Please be informed that maintenance service for Flash Light Controller [VTVFCV-1248-00] will be 

terminated. We were informed that some major components for the product will go out of 

production and procurement of those parts becomes difficult; for the said reason, we have come to 

a conclusion that we could no longer provide maintenance service. We very much appreciate your 

understanding on this matter. 

 

Thank you for using our products. 

 

Details: 

 

1. Product  

Name: Flash Light Controller VTVFCV-1248-00 

Model No.: VTVFCV-1248-00 

 
* If you are unable to verify the product model number of your unit, please note down the serial number and 
contact our company.  

 

2. Schedule 

End of Maintenance Date: May 31, 2023 

 

3. Successor Product 

Successor Flash Light Controller [VTVFCV-1248-02] is available for your consideration. 

For details regarding successor products, please contact our sales representative.  

 

End of Notice 

If you have any questions, please contact our sales representative. 

ViSCO Technologies (Thailand) Co.,Ltd. 

Room 1313, 54 BB Bldg., Sukhumvit 21Road(Asoke), Klongtoey-Nua,  

Wattana, Bangkok, 10110, Thailand 

TEL: 02-664-3236   Email: info@visco-tech.co.th 
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